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Woodcreek	Oaks	Neighborhood	Association	(WONA)	-	Contact	Us	
Email:	woodcreekoaksna@gmail.com			Website:	http://wona.rcona.com	
Facebook:	http://www.facebook.com/woodcreekoaksneighbors		or	http://bit.ly/wonafacebook		

Our	next	meeting	will	be	at	6:30	pm	on	Feb.	7,	2017,	at	
Roundtable	Pizza,	in	the	Safeway	shopping	center	at	
Pleasant	Grove	&	Roseville	Parkway,	1020	Pleasant	Grove	
Blvd.	You	are	welcome	to	purchase	pizza	before,	during	or	
after	the	meeting	&	they	have	offered	us	a	15%	discount.	
Please	note,	this	is	the	first	instance	of	our	NEW	MEETING	
NIGHT-the	FIRST	TUESDAY	of	each	month.	We’re	hoping	to	
see	many	new	faces	with	this	exciting	change.		And,	as	
usual,	we	plan	to	have	one	or	more	police	officers	join	us	
to	share	what’s	happening	in	our	area.	

It	was	a	fun	holiday	season	in	Roseville.	Sadly,	rain	led	to	
Neighborhood	Santa	being	canceled	but	many	enjoyed	a	
great	time	at	Santa	in	the	Park	and	Downtown	Roseville	
Holiday	Celebrations	with	Santa	AND	The	Grinch,	Cindy	
Lou,	McGruff,	Sparky,	Elsa	and	MORE.	While	delivering	the	
newsletter,	I	was	especially	touched	with	the	cute	letter	to	
Mr.	Grinch	on	one	family’s	door.	This	is	JUST	for	them	(and	
all	other	Grinch	fans!)	
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Roseville	Police	Updates		

As	we	deliver	our	newsletter	each	month,	we’ve	noticed	quite	a	few	open	garages.	We	just	
want	to	remind	you	that	the	police	have	warned	that	is	one	of	the	biggest	criminal	complaints	in	
our	overall	very	safe	city	of	Roseville.	People	walk	by,	see	a	chance	to	grab	something,	and	do	it!	
If	you’re	not	going	to	be	outside,	it’s	always	best	to	close	and	lock	the	garage	&	lock	the	car	
doors!		

WONA		

We	are	looking	for	singing	&	dancing	performers	to	volunteer	for	2017	National	Night	Out	
(probably	a	band	or	singing	group)	as	well	as	Santa	in	the	Park	(bands,	singing	groups,	dancers,	
gymnasts,	etc.	to	perform	to	Christmas	music	–	great	outreach	to	let	neighbors	know	about	
your	group	&	get	good	practice	in	front	of	audience).	Email	us	or	call	Kaye	at	916-768-0127	to	
sign	up.		

More	Woodcreek	Oaks	Holiday	Sight-seeing	

We	had	a	very	fun	Christmas	meeting	with	3	of	our	awesome	police	officers.	Plus	we’ve	
thoroughly	enjoyed	meeting	many	neighbors	and	seeing	so	many	great	holiday	decorations!	
What	fun!	(See	more	pix	on	our	Facebook	Page!		J	)	

					 	

Christmas	Fun	in	Roseville	CA		

	

Santa	In	The	Park	was	GREAT.	We	enjoyed	seeing	Santa;	the	Police	Department’s	
representative,	McGruff;	the	Fire	Department’s	Sparky,	Elsa,	the	adorable	kids,	police	and	
fire	department	representatives,	GRAND	volunteers	(above),	and	so	many	more!	If	you	
were	there	and	haven’t	seen	the	photos	yet,	you	can	find	them	at	RCONA.org	website	or	
you	can	go	directly	to	the	photos	via	RosevilleCaliforniaJoys.com/SIP-pix	

Here	are	the	winners	of	the	Christmas	Tree	Grove	and	Gingerbread	House	Contest!		

	

	


